



Mr. Ray Coyne, Chief Executive, Dublin Bus, Head Office, 56/60 Upper O'Connell Street, Dublin 1. D01 RX 04

21st September, 2018

Our Ref: M 59528

Re: Clondalkin Area Committee Meeting of South Dublin County Council

held on 19th September, 2018.

Dear Mr. Coyne,

At the meeting of the Clondalkin Area Committee held on 19th September, 2018, the following Motion was adopted and approved by the Members:

"This Area Committee agrees to contact Dublin Bus and request bus shelters and real time information on bus times at every bus stop along the Neilstown Road."

I would be obliged for your comments and response as soon as possible to enable me to revert to the Committee.

Yours sincerely,

Feoneadh Murphy, Senior Staff Officer.



Príomh Oifig 59/60 Sráid Uí Chonaill Uachtarach Baile Átha Cliath 1

Head Office 59/60 Upper O'Connell Street Dublin 1

T +353 (1) 872 0000 F +353 (1) 873 1195 www.busathacliath.ie www.dublinbus.ie

Mr. Feoneadh Murphy, Senior Staff Officer, South Dublin County Council, County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24.

Your Ref: M 59528

25 September 2018

Dear Ms. Murphy,

Thank you for your letter of 21st September with request for bus shelters and real time information on bus stops along the Neilstown Road.

Please note that responsibility for bus shelters and RTPI Units now resides with the National Transport Authority.

We will forward your request to the NTA for consideration.

If you have further queries please contact the NTA at lnfo@nationaltransport.ie who will respond in due course.

Yours sincerely,

Ray Coyne,

Chief Executive.